
Accessibility Statement 
 
The Drogheda Credit Union is committed to making its website accessible in accordance 
with S.I. No. 636/2023 - European Union (Accessibility Requirements of Products and 
Services) Regulations 2023 
 
This accessibility statement applies to content published on https://droghedacu.ie/. 
 

Compliance status 
This website is fully compliant with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.2 
 
Compliance levels for WCAG 2.2  dated 24/09/2025 Score 91% 
 
Level A 92.2% 
Level AA 89.6% 
Level AAA 86.5%   
 

Non-accessible content 
Some content on this website does not fully comply, for example, some documents in PDF 
may not be fully accessible. 

PDFs 
Some PDFs scanned on the website do not fully comply with WCAG standards. 

●​ Some PDFs don’t have titles 
●​ Some PDFs are not tagged  
●​ Some PDFs have no default language set 
●​ Some PDFs have contrast issues 

 

Preparation of this accessibility statement 
This statement was prepared in 25/09/2025 
 

Feedback and contact information 
We welcome feedback on the accessibility of this website. Please email 
info@droghedacu.ie 
Drogheda Office: Clarke House, Laurence Street, Drogheda, Co. Louth, A92YN27 

https://www.irishstatutebook.ie/eli/2023/si/636/made/en/print?q=Accessibility&search_type=all
https://www.irishstatutebook.ie/eli/2023/si/636/made/en/print?q=Accessibility&search_type=all
https://www.w3.org/TR/WCAG22/#abstract
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